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Please be advised Mazda is preparing to transition Recalls 9416E, 0617A, and 2018A to a new 

permanent remedy inflator. The part numbers affected by this action are GLYA-57-K80 and  

F1Z1-57-K80.  

 

To prepare for the new inflator kits, parts ordering for Recalls 9416E, 0617A, and 2018A will close 

on Tuesday, June 12th at 5:00 PM PST, and any outstanding repairs for these recalls should be 

completed by Friday, June 15th.  

 

During the weeks of June 18th to June 29th Mazda, along with the hazmat specialist, Shipmate, will 

work with your dealership to collect all your on hand inventory for part numbers GLYA-57-K80 and  

F1Z1-57-K80. 

 

On June 29, 2018, Mazda will launch a new recall using the new permanent remedy replacement 

inflators.  It is important to note the permanent remedy replacement inflator will involve a new 

inflator type that contains a counter-measure improvement, and will use new part numbers.  

 

In the event you have a request to complete a customer repair during the transition, Mazda 

recommends usage of an MCVP loaner vehicle when available. If all MCVP vehicles are in use, or 

unavailable, then use your local rental facility; please offer a free rental car.  

On Friday, June 15th you will receive additional emails providing the full details of the parts 

collection process, including the timing to complete outstanding Warranty claims. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Regards, 

 

Technical Services & Parts Operations Division 

 

 


